
HISTORIC DISTRICTS COMMISSION 
MINUTES 

June 4, 2009 
 
 
 

Present:  Linda Hawes, Carole Wolfe, Lee Swanson, Frank Reipe 
 
Case No. 09-9:  241 Old Sudbury Road; Matt Ryan 

Mr. Ryan brought in a picture of a front door he thought was appropriate for his house and 
suggested a few minor changes to it.  After some discussion, Commission members agreed a six-
panel solid Colonial-style door with glass side lights, set flush with the house, would be 
approved.  A simple landing step of brick, stone, or wood would be appropriate, as well.  The 
applicant may mount lanterns on each side of the door.  The application was unanimously 
approved. 
 

Case No. 09-10:  9 Church Street; Gretchen Warland 
Ms. Warland returned to the HDC for consideration of replacement windows.  Approved by all 
were Pella wood replacement double-hung, 2 over 2, windows with muntins to match what is 
there presently. 
 

Other business: 
Minutes of May 21, 2009, were approved after removal of a sentence referring to a license 
requirement for outdoor work under consideration by Jody Kablack. 
 
Lee was urged to give an appropriate picture to Jody for the mailing postcards. 
 
Carole brought our attention to a tree proposed to be taken down at 161 Plympton Road and 
urged attendance at a meeting in the Town Hall on June 10 at 8:00 pm.  
 
Next meeting:  June 18 
 
 
      Submitted by: 
       

Dev Glaser 
      HDC Recording Secretary  


